
2024 Farm Business Management Contest 

This year’s Farm Business Management Contest will be similar to previous years. You will have one hour to 

complete the exam. Chapter advisors will not be permitted to participate, but are encouraged to work with 

chapter members to help prepare them for the contest. 
 

Please remember last year’s winning team must sit out one (1) year before competing again. The contest will 

be held on Saturday, February 24, 2024.  

For more information please contact Amber Smith at indianayoungfarmers@gmail.com. 


